
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/9/2024 9:35:16 PM

First name: Charlene

Last name: Woodcock

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I write to ask that the Wilderness Act protections be respected!  Motorized equipment, and the

accompanying noise, are NOT allowed or acceptable in a Wilderness Area.  

 

To disregard these protections of the solitude and silence of a Wilderness Area so as to reconstruct a metal

building that should not even exist in the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness Area is simply unacceptable.

 

Please respect the  Wilderness Act 's thoughtfully-devised protections to ensure the values of wilderness are

available to future generations. Some people in the current generation of humans on our beautiful small planet

are doing huge damage to our only habitat in their drive for money and power.  We want and NEED our

Wilderness ACT protections against intrusive human behavior and machines.


